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After School Club  

‘Friday Funhouse’ 

This week we would like to play games and have some music to unwind 

at the end of another busy week. If you would like to bring a board 

game please ensure it is labelled. 

Please bring your 20p subs and spending money (if required).  

With thanks from Year 6’s 

The PFA will be holding a meeting on  Friday 9th November in Carne class 3.15-4.00pm to discuss the Christmas 

Fair. All parents/carers and friends of the school welcome. 

The PFA are also looking for a new Treasurer. This role requires less participation at events and meetings and 

may be suitable for someone who would like to be involved, but may not have as much time to attend but would 

be willing to help manage the groups funds. Please speak to Mrs Bullen, the school office or email: veryanschoolpfa@hotmail.com 



Carne Class: Lottie for her 

perseverance 

Pendower Class: Elowen 

because of her positive attitude to work and good behaviour 

in class. 

Kiberick Class: Merryn for an outstanding attitude to her 

maths work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NHS Flu nasal vaccine reminder:  

Deadline Midday Tuesday 6th November 

Please visit: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu  
 
PLEASE ENSURE YOU QUOTE THE FULL UNIQUE 
SCHOOL REFERENCE CODE.  
The code for your school is: 
VERYAN COFE SCHOOL 
EE140469 
 
If your child becomes wheezy or has their asthma medication 
increased after you return this form, please contact Kernow 

Health on Main Office Tel: 01872 221105/ 221106/ 221107  

If you decide you do not want to vaccinate your child against 

flu, please complete and return the consent form giving the 

reason. This will help us to plan and improve the service. 



 Veryan Sports News 

Swimming Award 

Our swimming award this week goes to Thomas for 

fantastic effort in the deep end of the pool. 

Well done Thomas! 
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Please can we politely remind parents to make 

payments for our weekly swimming trips. The 

coach and pool hire fees rise each year and the 

cost to the school is a significant  outgoing. The 

more contributions parents make towards these 

costs means  funds can be spent  on other areas  

for our children. 

Partial weekly payments are wel-

comed on your Parentpay account.  

  

As you know we have held a number of interviews over the past couple of weeks and we are 

delighted to be able to inform you that the position of Kiberick teacher has been accepted by 

Mr Jonathon Bates.  

Mr Bates will be in school on Monday and Tuesday next week for his induction and will then 

begin his post the following week. Mr Bates will teach in Kiberick on Mondays and Tuesdays  

and Mr Tyers will teach Wednesday—Friday. 

We would like to congratulate Mr Bates and are sure you will join us in making him feel a welcome member of our 

team. 
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